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 A note from the Principal 
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Continued page 2.

Turtle Times

We have a had so many reasons to celebrate lately, with World
Teachers day last Friday, our Ms. D’Elise winning a CDU
mentoring award, Ms. Bonney being nominated for the NT Early
Childhood award and last but not least Ms. Gray and her garden
group winning a Bunnings competition worth $500.00 😊 . GO
ROSEBERY!!!

Last week, our 5/6 students went on camp,
and despite the heat and the flies, they
returned with wonderful stories to share. A
big thank you to our staff for dedicating their
time away from their own families to care for
our kids. I also want to recognise our parent
volunteer, Andrew Turton, who made the
journey with a consistently positive attitude
and offered encouraging words to all the
students as they tackled climbing walls,
archery and many other challenging and new
activities. 

Celebration

Year 5/6 Camp

Thank you teachers
for all that you do!



A note from the principal continued.

NT Health are warning teachers, educators and students of higher numbers of salt
marsh mosquitoes in NT coastal areas throughout October and November.
 
Salt marsh mosquitoes are aggressive biters during the day and can transmit Ross River
Virus.
 
NT Health is urging schools and early childhood services to minimise the impact of
mosquitoes on young children, infants and teachers by:

Staying indoors when mosquito numbers are noted to be very high
Wear light-coloured long-sleeved shirts, long pants and socks
Use insect repellents that contain DEET, picaridin or oil of lemon eucalyptus (PMD),
as per label advice.

For further information, please contact Medical Entomology on 8922 8901.

The Rosebery Primary School vision:

“Growing and learning together through curiosity, 
creativity and collaboration.”

Danielle Banicek, Principal.

We are currently experiencing a lot of Mosquitos at school,
particularly in the early morning. Please spray your children in
the morning before school. NT Health have released the
following alert:

Mosquito Alert

Dance Troupe
Our Dance Troupe will be performing at the Darwin
Christmas Pageant on Saturday 16 November 2024 @ 5.30pm
in Darwin city. If you can, please come along to cheer us on
and join in the Christmas cheer.

Next week, from Tuesday to Thursday, we will be having our School Review . Reviews are
held every four years in all Northern Territory schools as part of the School Improvement
Framework. The review team will take the opportunity to talk with parents, staff, and
students, and we look forward to celebrating our many achievements as well as receiving
feedback to guide our future improvements.

School Review
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YEAR CLASS RECIPIENTS

Tr Pathak Elsie Elmy, Mitchell Brown

Tr Keitaanpaa Ioannis Hilas, Ronan Kelly

1/2 Sharp Jasper Bumpstead-Ryan, Skylah O’Hara

1/2 Jaya/ Marsh Paris Troumouliaris, Annalyse Klarenbeek,
Travis Lluch, Hudson Sloan

3/4 Frazer/McIlwaine Charlotte Thomas-Young, Sebastian Smith,
Myla McCurdy, Tapiwa Nesvinga

3/4 Baker/Dona Thomas Paterson, Joseph Vatunitu, 
Apostolis Manounis, Mudasir Nadjamuddin

Value Award Recipients

YEAR CLASS RECIPIENTS

Tr Pathak Koby Ward, William Brennan,
Lepani Waqa Jr, Jacob Hewitt

Tr Keitaanpaa Charlotte Smyth

3/4 Baker/Dona Thomas Paterson, Nash Jackson

       Principal Awards

22nd October
2024
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Principal’s
Lunch



        Dates to 
        Remember 
        Term 4

EVENT DATE

Healthy Harold Visit 4-15 November

Hector the Cat 13 November

School Council Meeting 20 November

Preschool G1 
Farewell celebration

27 November
11:00AM

Transition Info Night 27 November
5:30-6:30PM

Year 6 Graduation Night 2 December, 6:30PM

Preschool Info Night 3 December
5:30-6:30PM

Early Years Christmas Fair 4 December

Preschool G2
Farewell celebration

4 December
11:00AM

End of Year Award
Assembly 6 December

Class Parties 9 December

Production Day
Day Rehearsal &

Night Performance
10 December

Waterslide Day 11 December

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL
Year 6 Farewell Assembly

and School Arch

THURSDAY
12 December

Whole School Assembly
Host: 3/4 Baker & Dona

8 November
8:20am

Whole School Assembly
Host: 5/6 Gray & Guse

22 November
8:20am

End of Year Award
Whole School Assembly

6 December
8:20am

Early Years Assembly
Preschool to Year 2

Every Second Wednesday 
8:20am Odd Weeks

Rugrats Playgroup 

Every Wednesday 
9:00-10:30am
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Class Spotlight - Year 3/4
Frazer/McIlwaine

This term in Year 3 and 4 Mamili we have been exploring graphing
and collecting data in Numeracy.
Students have been showing their success using picture graphs and
column graphs.

We have participated in public safety activities, with focus on the
Daniel Morcombe Foundation.
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Class Spotlight - Year 3/4
Frazer/McIlwaine

We have also been fortunate enough to develop our skills with a
basketball clinic during the first two weeks of this term. 

We are currently focusing on practice for your end of year performance at
the Darwin Entertainment Centre. We are loving working as a team
towards a common goal. We can’t wait to show you our amazing
performance…. Here is a hint….
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Year 5/6 Camp



Year 5/6 Camp



Announcements
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Announcements
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Absentee line: 7923 0140           Office line: 7923 0100

Office Email: roseberyps.admin@education.nt.gov.au

Website: https://www.roseberyprimary.nt.edu.au

Street Address: 29 Belyuen Rd, Rosebery, NT, 0832

Postal Address: PO Box 650 Palmerston, NT, 0832

PLEASE UPDATE YOUR ADDRESS AND PHONE NUMBER. 
IN EMERGENCIES WE NEED TO BE ABLE TO CONTACT YOU!

 Now taking enrolments for 2025.
Please contact Reception for details.
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Well done to Zhekia Shadforth, 
the winner of our Kids Konnect

colouring-in competition. 

Zhekia won a Halloween craft tub.

https://www.roseberyprimary.nt.edu.au/

